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Ambassador Pilot Program 
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At the Regular Meeting of Juhe 13, 2019, Vice President Saltzman requested that the 
Board commit to funding a pilot ambassador program in Fiscal Year 2020 with a one-time 
$500,000 contribution from the Fiscal Year 2019 anticipated net positive result. That request 
was made as an amendment to the Fiscal Year 2020 Budget item and failed to pass. 

President Dufty has asked that this commitment be noticed for consideration again, this 
time as a stand alone item with the added flexibility that it may also include a cadet program. At 
his request I have drafted the motion below for your consideration at the June 27th Regular 
Meeting. 

Proposed Motion: 

That $500,000 of the anticipated net positive result from Fiscal Year 2019 be committed 
to funding an ambassador and/or cadet pilot program in Fiscal Year 2020. 
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